
Dear POWIIS Boarding Community,

It is with great pleasure that I write 
this inaugural message for the POWIIS 
Boarding Newsletter. I hope that this 
will serve as a window into the many 
wonderful things that happen here and 

MR ECCLES
Head of Boys Hall

allow you all to feel a bit closer to the 
goings on of our busy community. 

We have been fortunate to welcome 
many new families into the fold this year 
from across the globe and to those new 
families I wish you a warm welcome to 
the community. For our many returners, 
it has been wonderful to welcome you 
back and hear about the many exciting 
adventures from the summer gone by. 
I would also like to extend my thanks 
to the many students that have gone 
out of their way to ensure that all of our 
new students felt at home in their first  
few weeks.

While the year is still young, we have 
had a number of exciting events 
happening so far, a selection of which 

you will be able to read more about in 
this newsletter. There will be a lot more 
to come over the rest of this term with 
our activities programme getting into 
full swing, sports teams and fixtures 
getting underway and perhaps most 
importantly new initiatives and ideas 
from our Boarding Council.

Finally, please look out for 
communication on the upcoming 
half term holiday from October 26th - 
November 3rd. We will be looking to offer 
a comprehensive holiday programme 
subject to sufficient demand and this 
has often been a popular option among 
our community. 
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What a lot of new faces! Our new boarder induction session was buzzing with 
excitement as our many new members were introduced to the ins and outs of 
boarding by our wonderful staff and a selection of our veteran boarders. 

Boarder Induction

https://www.powiis.edu.my/balik-pulau/


Keep up to date on our News and Events by following our   Facebook and visit our  website regularly.

BOARDERS POWIIS BOARDING BULLETIN

While the term is still young, our 
boarders have been busy making 
the most of the many opportunities 
available to them. Here is a selection of 
photos showing just some of the things 
they have been getting up to!

General
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Bowling and bonding. POWIIS booked out the bowling lanes for a Saturday afternoon 
session of fun and friendship. This was a great opportunity for our boarders to get to 
know each other a little better while also having some fun and friendly competition 
thrown into the bargain!

Scavenger Hunt

Bowling

Our full boarders went on an evening out to Georgetown where they were able to 
immerse themselves in Penang food and culture. The students went around and 
tried to tick off as many “bucket list” items as possible in the time allowed - as you 
can see this was a very successful mission!

Keep up to date on our News and Events by following our   Facebook and visit our  website regularly.
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